
 
Monday October 31, 2022 
 
From: 
North Center Productions, Inc. 
JULIA, Season 2 
100 River Ridge Drive, Suite 206 
Norwood, MA 02062 
 
Request for; Selectmen’s Agenda, Wednesday November 2, 2022 
 
North Center Productions, Inc. is requesting to film at the South Natick Dam Park on Wednesday 
November 16th of 2022, between the hours of approximately 9:00am to 3:00pm. 
 
We are also asking for a minimal use of the park on Tuesday November 15th, for prep. The Park can 
remain entirely open to the public on this day. 
 
An application request has been submitted to the Rec and Park department, c/o Director Travis Farley 
and Andrea Verdelli, for use of the South Natick Dam Park and Grove Park. 
 
We are working with Deputy Police Chief Brian Lauzen, on all of the specifics with regard to parking and 
traffic control. However, we are planning to rent a private lot from The Christ Lutheran Church, in an 
effort to keep our larger trucks off site.  
 
We are looking to close Mill Street, between Elliot Street and Pleasant Street, on both Tuesday 
11/15/22, 8:00am-1:00pm (prep) and on Wednesday 11/16/22, 7:00am-3:00pm (filming). As a safe 
and effective way to keep crew, pick-ups and drop-offs and equipment out of the public way. 
 
We are not planning to eat lunch in Natick this day, therefor we have not reached out to the Board of 
Health. 
 
I have reached out to the Natick Fire Department with regard to a Fire detail this day and have discussed 
the necessary permits, that they wish to be pulled. 
 
I have been speaking to the businesses, the Library and schools within the community here and will 
continue to do so. 
 
I look forward to answering any other questions that you may have and look forward to attending the 
Selectmen’s meeting to address any concerns that you may have. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Tiffany Kinder 
KA Location Manager 
JULIA, Season 2, HBO/Warner Media 
617.840.3733 cell 
tiffanykinder@gmail.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


